TOPSIL

United Nations Global Compact
801 2nd Ave, 2nd Floor

New York, NY 10017

The US

10-03-2014

Dear United Nations

Topsil is to hand in its third annual COP reporting shortly, covering 2013. In our
preparation process, however, our management has come to the conclusion that it is
desirable that our reporting becomes aligned with the publication of our annual and
corporate governance reports, respectively, this year to be released 25 March.

We hereby ask for adjustment of our COP reporting period to follow our other main
publications of the year. As our other publications will be published end of March every
year, yet on various dates, we ask for an extension until and including 31th March.

Venlig hilsen/Kind regards

Topsil Semiconductor Materials A/S

Communications Manager
cfb@topsil.com
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